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Bell Nunnally attorney Ira B. Perez has been admitted into Leadership ISD’s Dallas 
County Civic Voices Fellowship – part of Dallas-based Leadership ISD’s efforts to work 
with and advocate for improvement at public schools in Dallas, Harris and Tarrant 
counties. Perez was selected based on demonstrating an “exceptional commitment 
to ensuring equitable access to a high quality public education for all students.”

The Civic Voices Fellowship is centered on the values of passion, empathy and innovation, with initiatives 
focused on information, insight and influence. As part of the leadership class, Perez will hear from key 
voices locally and nationally on education reform and excellence, engage on-site and hands-on with 
schools in Dallas County and serve as a community advocate for education reform and support.

To learn more about Leadership ISD and the Civic Voices Fellowship, please click here
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